MINUTES

PROPOSED USE - GENERAL REVENUE SHARING

PUBLIC HEARING

January 21, 1981 - 7:00 p.m.

The City Administrator of the City of Muscatine held a public hearing for proposed uses of General Revenue Sharing Funds for fiscal year 1981/82 in the City Council Chambers at City Hall on January 21, 1981, at 7:00 p.m. Unappropriated funds at this time amounted to \$251,288 for fiscal year 1980/81 and an estimated \$321,400 for fiscal year 1981/82 amounting to a total funds available for appropriation by the City Council of \$572,688. Citizens were to be given an opportunity to present written or oral comments on possible uses for the unappropriated General Revenue Sharing Funds. No citizens were present to present written or oral comments.

Deborah K. Rauh

Deborah K. Rauh

Director of Finance and Records